
From: Andrew Sykes  
Sent: September 2, 2020 7:46 AM 
To: Laura Moy <lmoy@tecumseh.ca> 
Subject: Proposed Housekeeping Amendment to Sandwich South Zoning By-law 85-18 - Resident 
Statement 

 

Hi Laura, 

I am a resident of Oldcastle and am submitting this statement to the Town of Tecumseh 
pertaining to the Proposed Housekeeping Amendment to Sandwich South Zoning By-law 85-18. 
 
I feel deceived that the Town chose to interpret 1987 by-laws in allowing a greenhouse for the 
use of growing cannabis rather than following the usual planning practice of requiring an 
amendment to the official plan, zoning by-laws, and public input. A Cannabis Farm is a poor use 
of the limited lands available in Oldcastle for new housing developments, and the foul smell 
along with the illuminating light from the greenhouse negatively impacts quality of life. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Andrew Sykes 
Oldcastle Resident 
Supporters For Building A Strong Healthy Community  
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